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Friday 27th June 2025 

Summer Fair 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Exciting news – our School Summer Fair is just around the corner! Mark your calendars for 

Wednesday 2nd July. 

 

We have a variety of fun activities planned, including raffles, stalls, a tombola, a BBQ, 

refreshments, and much more! 

 

Many of the Y6 children will be at their high schools on Wednesday but there will be plenty of 

time for them to make it back to soak Mr Wright and Mr Spann on the 'Throw the sponge at the 

teacher' stall.  I have even heard that a number of Y7's and Y8's from high school are 

coming back for that opportunity too! 
 

Your child will be bringing home a book of raffle tickets next week. If you’d like to participate for 

a chance to win a Switch 2 and many other prizes, please complete the stubs and return them 

by Wednesday 2nd July. 

 

The success of the fair relies on the support of our wonderful parents and guardians. This year, 

we have allocated funds to cover the coach trips for children attending day trips and residential 

visits, but we cannot do this without your help. 

 

There are several ways you can assist us… 

 

In previous years, we have requested donations for the tombola stall from each class. Below 

you will find a list of suggested items for donation. We ask that Year 6 bring in their donations by 

Tuesday morning as many of them will be at their high schools on Wednesday.  

 

Additionally, if you or your employer can donate prizes for the raffle, it would greatly benefit our 

efforts. Items like haircut vouchers, manicures, family meals, and photo sessions make great 

prizes and provide excellent publicity for businesses. We appreciate any contributions, as every 

little bit makes a significant difference. 

 

We would also love your help with setting up the stalls, running activities, and clearing away 

once the event has ended. You’ll be fed and refreshed, and you can enjoy a wonderful 

atmosphere while lending a hand. 

 

If you can help or have any questions about what’s involved, please contact us at 

friendsofwhitbyheath@yahoo.co.uk or visit our Facebook page. 

 

Thank you for your support in creating a successful Summer Fair to raise funds for our children! 

 

Donations for Tombola’s 

 

Reception & Year 1 - Cakes 

Year 2 and Year 3  -  Sweets & Chocolate 
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Years 4, 5 and 6 – Bottles (Y6 donations by Tuesday please) 

 

Looking forward to another fantastic event – hope to see you there! 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Emma Scorer  

Friends of Whitby Heath - Chair 
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